
Bar Maid Revised Warranty Policy:  Effective January 1, 2018 

 

Bar Maid Corporation will now provide a 2nd year of Warranty at no charge 
for both Bar Maid and Glass Pro Glass Washers when purchased by the 
end user after January 1, 2018. 

In order for the customer to be eligible for the 2nd year of warranty, they 
must register their purchase and submit a copy of their proof of purchase.  
They should do this by utilizing the envelope that is included with the Glass 
Washer.  The serial number of the Glass Washer is on the envelope.  They 
will need to include a copy of their invoice from the dealer which shows the 
date of purchase.  This information will be entered and tracked by Bar 
Maid.  Any Glass Washer that has not been registered with Bar Maid will 
not be eligible for the 2nd year of warranty.  No exceptions. 

Warranty service work can be provided by our Authorized Service Agents 
or by Bar Maid Corporation factory service.  The customer is responsible 
for transportation to get the unit to either the Service Agent or the factory.  
Bar Maid will pay any return shipping as part of the warranty if the Glass 
Washer was shipped to either the Authorized agent or Bar Maid.   Please 
contact Tammie at 866-531-6243 or tammie@barmaidwashers.com for 
instructions to send to the factory or Service Agent information.  You may 
also visit our website at www.bestinthebar.com to view our full list of 
authorized agents.   

 

 

 

 

 


